VILLAGE OF WEBSTER
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
CREATION OF
TAX INCREMENTAL FINANCE DISTRICT NO.3
September 15, 2021 6:00 P.M,

Public notice is hereby given that the Plan Commission of the Village of Webster will hold a
public hearing on September 15, 2021 beginning at 6:00 P.M. at the Village of Webster Village
Hall, 7505 Main Street West, Webster, Wisconsin 54893, The purpose of the public hearing is to
consider a resolution to create Tax Incremental Finance (TIF} District No. 3 for the Village of
Webster. The proposed costs include projects within the proposed boundary and within a %2 mile
radius of the proposed boundary of the District. As part of the Project Plan, cash grants may be
made by the Village to owners, lessees, or developers of property within TID No. 3 Project Plan
to facilitate development within the TIF District.

Maps showing the boundaries of TID No. 3 and the associated Project Plan will be available
upon request prior to the public hearing from the Village Clerk, 7505 Main Street West, Webster,

Wisconsin, (715) 866-4211. At the public hearing, interested parties will be given a reasonable
opportunity to express their views on the proposed creation of TID No. 3.

Debra Doriott-Kuhnly
Village Clerk-Treasurer

Publication Dates: September 1, 2021 & September 8, 2021

Note: This meeting will be held in-person.



